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I have received a request from Network Rail seeking additional time in order to 
finalise draft conditions and some further amendments to Article 35 of the 

Order.  I appreciate that agreeing these matters with the Council prior to 
submitting the documents would be beneficial.  There is however a balance to be 
struck between reaching agreement and timeliness.  In the circumstances I am 

prepared to allow a further week for the submission of the conditions and the 
amended draft Order.   Should there remain any differences between the 

Councils and Network Rail after COP on Friday 11 March, Network Rail should 
submit the draft conditions and Order.  Other parties, including the Council, will 
then have one week to comment on the submitted information, and Network Rail 

will have one week in order to submit any final response.    
 

For the avoidance of doubt the revised timetable is:  
 

Friday 11 March    Network Rail to submit revised draft conditions and Order.  
Friday 18  March   Comments  in relation to suggested s conditions and draft 
order 

Friday 25 March   Final comments from Network Rail.  
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